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Spirit of ROTATION

At the 1983 Northeast Regional
Forum in Somerset, NJ, Alcoholics
Anonymous (A.A.) members
engaged in a vibrant discussion on
the topic of "Rotation: Its
Implications in Our Area."
Presentations by Conference
delegates touched on many
aspects.
Vermont delegate Sarah G. stressed
the importance

 of an informed group conscience.
"The more informed people there
are to carry the A.A. message, the
faster and further it will be carried,"
she said. “Without the principle of
rotation”, she noted,
“responsibility for carrying the
message would rest in the hands of
just a handful of people, thus
causing the Fellowship to become
alienated from our Third Legacy of
Service.”

Let Go to Grow, box 459 (From 1983)

Joseph R. reminded his fellow A.A.
servants that "rotation is practiced
not to put somebody out of a job,
but to ensure that the selfish ones
do not hold on, and that all have
an opportunity to serve." Further-
more, he said with a wide grin,
"Rotation also limits the time for
those of us who serve to mess
things up!"

Connect with Us

3rd Monday of each month
6:30PM, Food provided

Northline Church
22140 Champaign St
Taylor, MI 48180 3rd Sunday of each month 12 Noon

915 E. 11 Mile Road 
Madison Heights High School

AREA 33 ASSEMBLY

3RD LEGACY OF SERVICE
Sat Nov 23, 2024 *save the date*
10:00AM - 02:00PM

DISTRICT WORKSHOP

DISTRICT ELECTIONS COMING SOONA FOCUS ON SERVICE



It was suggested to me early in my
sobriety to GET BUSY. 

 I have had the privilege of hearing
information first hand of the events
taking placing at the last conference,
the new AA book coming out without
the controversy. 

I love seeing how much bigger AA is
than my home group. 

I love hearing each month how the
AA program is being spread
throughout the community. Serving
is just another way to keep me from
getting into myself.

The commitment keeps me
accountable and what I like about
the workshop is that it gives me the
opportunity to work on one of our
most important foundations of
service our third Legacy. 

Learning more about the service
structure and how AA works with
trusted servants but no “leader” 

I love that I’ve been able to stay
involved with service work and meet
new people through CPC. CPC also
gives me the opportunity to blend
my skills from working in a
professional environment with my
AA life. 

The thing I like best about doing
service at the district level is that it
keeps me engaged in a bigger
purpose with absolutely no reward
for myself. 

Getting sober is going through the
steps of Alcoholics Anonymous but
staying sober is taking those learned
ideas and turning them into actions
and what better way to carry the
message then to have the workshop
position as a platform to any topic
that might be helpful to our Society.

 This month’s Newsletter Theme is
SERVICE because elections are
coming soon and there are plenty of
opportunities to give back. 
COME SEE WHAT THE FUN IS
ABOUT.

Service is a Two Way Street
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Hear from various trusted servants what
service @ the District has meant to them

Connect with Us

Find a meeting here with the online
directory; new printed directories
for District 11/12 coming soon!

FIND MEETINGS

Use QR code above to find links to
local flyers and fun events hosted in
our area.

LOCAL EVENTS

3rd Monday of each month
6:30PM, Food provided

Northline Church
22140 Champaign St
Taylor, MI 48180


